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MR. A. O. CLARK, Chairman
San Joaquin Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The above-subject grievance has been discussed by the
Review Committee and is being returned to the Joint Grievance
Committee for settlement in accordance with the following:

From the facts submitted, the Review Committee is
unable to determine the basis for the grievance. From what is
stated, however, we assume Section 105.1 to be in issue. If so,
the Joint Grievance Committee should review the facts o·fthe
specific incident which occurred and determine if reasonable
provisions for the safety of the employee concerned were made.
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